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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The Government Printing Works will not be held responsible for faxed documents not received due 
to errors on the fax machine or faxes received which are unclear or incomplete. Please be advised 

that an “OK” slip, received from a fax machine, will not be accepted as proof that documents were 
received by the GPW for printing. If documents are faxed to the GPW it will be the sender’s respon- 
sibility to phone and confirm that the documents were received in good order. 

Furthermore the Government Printing Works will also not be held responsible for cancellations and 

amendments which have not been done on original documents received from clients. 
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GENERAL NOTICE 

  

NOTICE 49 OF 2011 

MEDICINES AND RELATED SUBSTANCES ACT, 101 OF 1965 

INFORMATION TO BE PROVIDED BY MANUFACTURERS AND OR IMPORTERS 

OF MEDICINES AND RELATED SUBSTANCES FOR THE SINGLE EXIT PRICE 

|, Malebona Precious Matsoso, Director General, have determined in accordance with 

Regulation 21 of the Regulations Relating to a Transparent Pricing System for 

Medicines and Related Substances published in Government Gazette Number 28214 of 

11 November 2005 that a complete schedule of medicine prices for all companies as of 

the 01 November 2010 was published on the Department of Health website. 

The schedule can be viewed at the following link: www.doh.gov.za. 

Licensed manufacturers and or importers of medicines or scheduled substances were 

advised that should there be any errors, omissions or discrepancies in their schedule, 

they must have these resolved with the Directorate: Pharmaceutical Economic 

Evaluation (PEE) by no later than 15 November 2010. 

Submissions for such corrections should have been provided in electronic (Excel with 

an xls filename extension on a labeled disc) and a hard copy. The submissions should 

have been addressed and hand delivered to: 

The Director: Pharmaceutical Economic Evaluation (PEE) 

Department of Health 

Room 2611 

Civitas building 

Corner Struben and Andries street 

Pretoria 

0001
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The submissions should have been in the same format in which it was published on the 

website. The Directorate would have responded to all submissions and queries within 

14 working days of receipt of such correspondence. 

All errors and discrepancies should have been resolved by no later than 15 November 

2010. All medicine prices will be published on the Department of Health website. The 

Department of Health is also responsible for the communication of prices to all 

stakeholders. 

jl 

MS MP MATSOSO 
DIRECTOR-GENERAL: HEALTH 
DATE: 12/01/2011 

 


